
Dear “ Herr ” Professor Auer : 

 

Unfortunately, your letter with the mention of the 

wreath for the Walhalla celebration arrived too late 

to reply to you by mail, so I sent you a cable to give 

you time to inform your Viennese head-office so that 

everything is well taken care of on behalf of our socie-

ty. Today, I sent the check for 30 Marks (which I hope 

is a fair sum) to “ Herr ” Furregg in Vienna. 

 

All the best for the great celebration and warmest 

greetings to you, Professor, and all the members of 

your valiant Society. 

 

Your always devoted, 

 

Dr. Martin G. Dumler 

 

President 

The Bruckner Society and the 1937 Regensburg Ceremony 

Cincinnati, Ohio 

8 July 1937 

Dear “ Herr ” Professor : 

 

My sincere thanks for the beautiful letter. 

All of us here are pleased that the wreath was so beautifully 

arranged, and made a good impression. Our dear Bruckner had a 

solemn entrance in Walhalla. 

I also thank you for the newspaper. 

We would also like to congratulate you on the help you will re-

ceive from the “ Reich ” government. This is splendid and well-

deserved. 

Hopefully, this month’s Danube Festival Week will also go nicely 

and have a big effect.. 

A very solemn performance of the “ Te Deum ” was well re-

ceived here with a big round of applause. 

 

With warm regards from all of us, we remain 

 

Dr. Martin G. Dumler 

 

President 

 

THE BRUCKNER SOCIETY OF AMERICA »  


